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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Thank you to everyone that attended our Easter service
yesterday at All Saints Church. I am sure you will agree
with that the singing from all classes was wonderful.
When we got back to school I went around all the classes
and expressed my gratitude to the children for their hard
work in making it such a special event.

This afternoon Year 5 shared their learning from this term
with the rest of the school and their parents. It is always
fantastic when children are able to articulate their
learning in this way and particularly for parents to share
in this. A massive thankyou to Mr Hilliker for organising this
and to the children in Year 5 for sharing their learning.

I hope you have a Easter break and I look forward to
welcoming you all back to school on Tuesday 16th April,

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

94.5%

92.5%

EYFS - 98% this week

Term 5
Teacher Training Day 15.4.2024
Term 5 Begins for pupils 16.4.2024
Swimming Y4 (some Y5 & Y6)
starts 16.04.2024

Vacancies
Breakfast club Playworker1.
MDSA2.

Visit:
       shorturl.at/lmtC2

All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Every Sunday 8.00 am Holy Communion
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time for
worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk/

For Easter events:
https://allsaints-online.org.uk/easter-2024/
https://allsaints-online.org.uk/events/

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:
Cassidy Y4 

Max Y3

PLEASE DO NOT PARK AT THE BOTTOM OF THE
LANE ON A TUESDAY. DOING SO WOULD PUT

CHILDREN AT RISK WHO ARE GOING SWIMMING.


